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You are invited
Find out about new social housing for Napier

Any questions?

If you have any 
questions, please 
contact: 

East North Island 
Community 
Engagement and 
Partnerships Team

0800 801 601  
(please ask to be 
transferred) 

or

ENIengagement@
kaingaora.govt.nz 

Or scan this QR code  
to see an interactive 
map showing where 
the new and proposed 
homes are.

www.kaingaora.govt.nz

Where: 5b Longfellow Avenue, Maraenui Shopping Centre, 
Maraenui, Napier 

When: Monday, 29 April: 11am – 4pm 

Tuesday, 30 April: 9am – 4pm

Wednesday 1 May: 9am – 4pm

Thursday, 2 May: 9am – 4pm 

Friday, 3 May: 9am – 3pm  

With the strong demand for social housing in Napier, 
Kāinga Ora – Homes and Communities has a large build 
programme underway. There are 405 new state homes in 
the pipeline. Most of them will be built in Maraenui, 
Marewa and Onekawa. 

325 homes are now in progress.

We have early plans for another 80 homes that would be built on our 
existing land that we need to make better use of. Planning for these 
sites is still in progress and is subject to redesign or refinement. 

Community Drop-in Week

Nau mai, haere mai, all welcome.

Building brighter futures 
for Aotearoa New Zealand


